Business Info
Grow in Orange City
Orange City is a great place to start a business and watch it
flourish. We’re small enough to make connections and access
information quickly and easily, yet large enough to handle
infrastructure needs, like reliable water, high-speed Internet
access and reasonably priced power. Strategically located in
the heart of Southwest Volusia County, Orange City is the
perfect place for both large and small firms looking for a
great location and a ready labor force.
Just a 40 minute
drive from Orlando or 30 minutes from Daytona Beach, the City
is a significant contributor to the regional economy and
easily reached by highway and air transportation systems.
Orange City has the unique advantage of being midway between
two metropolitan areas while still retaining its small town
charm. Our first-class quality of life is exemplified by our
growing hospital and health care systems, great schools,
inviting neighborhoods, and hometown charm. Orange City is
one of the region’s major centers of retail and commerce and
boasts a healthy business community with everything from
retail to heavy industrial, all while fostering a strong
entrepreneurial spirit for new businesses. Businesses here
provide employment for many of the residents in neighboring
cities. Perhaps our greatest strength is our community’s
strong support of business and industry. There’s a
responsiveness here that you will recognize immediately. We
want to help you succeed. The City of Orange City welcomes and
invites you to immerse yourself in the Orange City experience.
Unlimited opportunities are provided for the success and
development of businesses. Qualified businesses may be
eligible for assistance programs, incentives and
opportunities, depending on the specifics of the business
proposal.

Orange City has joined with the Volusia County Department of
Economic Development to support and retain businesses that are
here and to recruit the right kind of employers to our
community. If you would like information about starting or
moving your business, visit the Volusia County Department of
Economic Development website.

